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By Sanetra Richards
Although these two have been engaged since 2012, Justin
Theroux still manages to keep his lady happy and on cloud
nine. According to UsMagazine.com, the Leftovers star took
fiancee Jennifer Aniston by surprise when he surprised her at
a photo shoot with Chris McMillan, longtime stylist and
business partner, on Monday, July 28th. “Justin actually
showed up as a surprise to Jen,” says an insider. “He turned
up a couple of hours into the shoot. She was nearing the end
of the shoot when he snuck in to say ‘Hi.'” The Friends alum,
who made her entrance at the shoot wearing simply blue jeans
and a white top,Aniston, was filled with joy when her eyes met
with her future husband’s. “She clearly wasn’t expecting to
see Justin because she squealed when he showed up,” added the
source. “They hugged and he gave her a kiss and then he
watched the end of the job.” The 45-year-old actress recently
talked to Women’s Wear Daily about her love, saying, “He’s so
graceful and utterly kind and golden. He’s just so beautiful
and handsome to me.”
What are three ways to keep the spontaneity alive in your
relationship?
Cupid’s Advice:
Wanting to keep the flame going with your partner? You have
been together for some time now, and are looking for ways to
spice things up. Of course, your butterflies are still in tact

and do not seem to be going anywhere anytime soon. But to
ensure that, Cupid has some ways to keep the fire lit for
eternity:
1. Maintain the new/fresh feeling: Remember that exciting
moment when you were about to go on your first date with your
significant other? You probably could not stop grinning and
gushing about it afterwards. Do not let that feeling ever die.
Keep doing exactly what you did to win your partner’s heart.
Related: Jennifer Aniston Gushes About ‘Handsome’ Fiance
Justin Theroux
2. Continue the fun convos: Laughing is good for the soul . .
. and for your heart. Be willing to go an extra mile by
telling a corny joke, just to bring a smile to your love’s
face. Share your most embarrassing stories. Have a good time
together!
Related: Jennifer Aniston Reveals Her Romantic Traditions with
Justin Theroux
3. Do not be overbearing: Fun police, fun snatcher, do not be
either. If there is ever a time when they randomly want to
watch their all-time favorite movie with you, go along with
it. If they want to go to a sporting event with you, go along
with it. Although the words may not verbally come out, he or
she wants to spend time with you, no matter what the activity
may be.
How do you keep the spark in your relationship going? Share
your thoughts below.

